
ENERGY AND MINERALS DEPARTMENT 
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 

STATE OF NEW MEXICO 

TONEY ANAYA POST OFFICE BOX 2088 
STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING 

SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO 87501 
(505) 827-5800 

A p r i l 29, 1983 

Union Texas Petroleum 
1300 Wilco Bldg. 
Midland, Texas 79702 

Attention: W. A. Higgins 

Re: SWD-253 

Dear Mr. Higgins: 

The application of Union Texas Petroleum for a Salt Water Disposal 
Well was approved by the Division on A p r i l 7, 1983. Going over the order, 
I noticed an error i n the f i r s t paragraph. The date should r e f l e c t March 
11, 1983 rather than A p r i l 7, 1983. 

I am sorry for the inconvenience that t h i s has caused you. I f you should 
have any questions concerning t h i s matter please do not hesitate to contact 
me at 827-5802. 

-Sincerely, 

' JOE D. RAMEY / 
Division Director 

JDR/jc 


